
Council file No. 21-0898

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the appointment of Ms. Carol Parks as the 
Permanent General Manager of the Emergency Management Department. 

Recommendation for Council action:

RESOLVE that the Mayor’s appointment of Ms. Carol Parks as the Permanent General Manager, 
Emergency Management Department, is APPROVED and CONFIRMED. 

Financial Disclosure Statement: Pending

Background Check Review: Pending

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

TIME LIMIT FILE – SEPTEMBER 23, 2021

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION – SEPTEMBER 21, 2021)

SUMMARY
At a regular meeting held on September 1, 2021, the Public Safety Committee considered a Mayor's 
report relative to the appointment of Carol Parks as the Permanent General Manager of the Emergency 
Management Department. After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee asked Ms. 
Parks to speak on the record about her experience and plans for the department. This matter is now 
transmitted to Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

MEMBER VOTE
RODRIGUEZ: YES 
O’FARELL: YES 
BUSCAINO: YES 
LEE: YES 
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES 
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